
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

20.01.25 
Maths 

In maths next week we will be continuing our learning about number lines to 20. The 

children will use this knowledge to estimate where numbers within 20 are placed on a 

number line.  

We will revisit the terms, greater than, less than and equal to, to compare and order 

numbers within 20. We will then apply this understanding to use inequality symbols ( > < =) 

to compare two numbers within 20. 

English  
Thank you for all the fabulous facts you researched, the children have been keen to share 

their facts! This week we will be using our knowledge of non-fiction text features to help 

us create our own fact pages about our chosen animal. We will be focussing on writing our 

own questions and punctuating these sentences with a question mark. Next week the 

children will then answer their question by writing facts about their animal. 

Phonics 
In phonics next week we will be learning… 

New GPC’s: le, al, ce (s) ve 

Tricky words: school, call, different 

Reading 
• We will be looking at animal non fiction texts with a focus on retrieval. 

• Our fluency text is called: Animal Antics (AI generated) 

Topic  
Science: In Science we will be continuing our animal grouping knowledge with a focus this 

week on fish and amphibians. 

 

RE: This week the children will explore further the importance of the Torah within the 

Jewish community. We will be thinking about The Ten Commandments and how this 

demonstrates what is important to God. The children will relate this learning to their own 

experiences of rules within our school community.   

 

DT: We will be starting our new unit ‘Puppets’. This week, children will evaluate existing 

puppets and design a hand puppet from a fairy tale. 

 

 



Computing: In computing we will be starting a new unit called Lego builders. The children 

will begin to explore the term ‘algorithms’ by following an accurate set of instructions to 

get the correct result when building. 

 

PE: We will be continuing with our dance unit on weather, where we are moving to the count 

of 8. 

 

 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

 

 

 


